
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

There will be Chancel Choir rehearsal following this morning’s worship. 

 

There is no Deacon’s meeting today. 

 

Today is the last Sunday Evening Lenten Study held in Fellowship Hall with Soup and Bread 

offered at 5:30 p.m. Study and discussion follow each evening from 6 to 7 p.m. 

 

The One Great Hour of Sharing offering continues through Easter Sunday. 

 

PNC meets Monday at 6:30 
 
This Wednesday the Chancel Choir will rehearse with the Bell Choir at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The deadline for ordering Easter Plants is Friday, March 31. 

Forms are available in the narthex 

 

This Saturday, April 1 is Spring Workday. There will be 

mulching, raking, weeding and painting to do! A continental 

breakfast will be available for all volunteers. 

 

Corrected address: 

Skip and Marie Brackbill 

2103 Colice Rd. SE 

Huntsville, AL 35801 

 

 


